
RE: 113 Market Street

Charles Bailey <cbailey@cityofsalemnj.gov>
Wed 8/16/2023 11:49 AM
To:​Theresa DiVietro <theresa@activatesalemnow.com>​
Cc:​Grace Watson <grace@activatesalemnow.com>​

Good Morning Theresa,
 
113-119 is NOT on the brownfields property list.
 
From: Theresa DiVietro <theresa@activatesalemnow.com>
Sent: Wednesday, August 16, 2023 7:07 AM
To: cbailey@cityofsalemnj.gov
Cc: Grace Watson <grace@activatesalemnow.com>
Subject: 113 Market Street
 
Good Morning Matt - it is my understanding that a list of Brownfields properties exists.  Please confirm
that 113-119 Market Street is NOT on the list.
 
Thank you,
 
 
Theresa DiVietro
Project Director
AAGNJ
a Division of LTD, Unlimited

 

 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 


